
 
September 7, 2022 
 
RE:   REMEDIATION PROJECT ID:  IMR10199045 
     1612  SPEYER LN. 
          REDONDO BEACH, CA 90278     
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Vlad, 
  
   Thank you very much for the opportunity to help your client, Mr. Daniel F. Muth, with the 
water damage/mold-related problem in his residence located at 1612 Speyer Ln, Redondo 
Beach, CA 90278. The work was started on August  20, 2022 and completed on August 31, 
2022 upon receipt of satisfactory clearance testing results. It took 10 days and was 
conducted in accordance with the EPA protocols for mold remediation/structural drying. 
Only the industry standard high efficiency commercial equipment and chemicals were used 
for this job. 
  I hope you and your client are pleased with the results. Please, let me know if you have 
any questions regarding this project.     
 Thank you! 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 
Dmitri Oussik CMI, CMR 
310-927-2129 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dmitri Oussik CMR, CMI  #CMMI0000011463, #CMR0000011633   
333 Washington Blvd #133, Marina Del Rey, CA 90292 

Tel: 800-380-9113, 310-927-2129 Email: bossfireandfloodrestoration@roadrunner.com 



 


